Dear Darnell Family,


It’s time for our annual Music Share Day (also known as Music Show and Tell)! The students have worked hard to earn this very special reward and we want to make sure that everyone knows what to expect and what the rules are. A Music Share Day is very similar to a Show and Tell activity except that the item that is brought or the activity that is shared must be music-related. Each student will be given an opportunity to share their item or activity with the class, telling the other students about it and answering their questions afterward. 
Your Music Share Day is scheduled during regular Music Class on:

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Monday, Dec. 10

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Thursday, Dec. 13
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Tuesday, Dec. 11

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Friday, Dec. 14

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Wednesday, Dec. 12

Every student is allowed to bring one item from the following list:

· a single item that is music related (a stuffed animal that plays music, a music box, etc.)
· a musical instrument (an instrument they can play, an instrument they don’t know how to play, etc.)
NOTE: students may bring an electric guitar and amplifier cable so that they will be able to use the school’s amplifier

· sheet music that they can use to play the school’s electric piano or just to show the class
· a record, cassette tape, CD, or flash drive with recorded music, a favorite song, etc. (electronic copies of music purchased on iTunes or other media is acceptable, but students may not bring illegally burned music to school)
· a DVD or VHS tape of a music or dance performance/recital 

· a dance/recital costume, a picture of the student wearing a dance/recital costume, or a dance/recital program

· a program, tickets, or related picture of a musical event that the student attended

· a short song or dance with or without music
Other guidelines:

· Students may NOT bring iPods, iPads, cell phones, or mp3 players.

· Items must be school appropriate and have a proper theme for school. 
· Sharing must be limited to 2 minutes to allow all students in class a turn.

· Ms. Van Eaton reserves the right to deny any student the opportunity to share their item if the item or song is inappropriate according to the high standards of the music classroom. Parents, please screen your child’s musical selection for improper words or themes. 
· Large items may be brought to the Music Room at 8:45 for safe-keeping and retrieved after school before 3:30. 
We hope that everyone enjoys looking for an item or activity that they can share with their classmates. Please feel free to email me with questions or for clarification at vaneaam@nv.ccsd.net.
Sincerely, 

Ms. Van Eaton

